Ron and Catherine German stepping down as Wales and West Country Pastors

Michael Balcomb February 16, 2021



"God was always number one!" - Ron German

Ron and Catherine German will be stepping down from their positions of Wales and West Country Pastors at the end of February 2021. While there is no pastor in place to replace them at this moment, local communities and councils will coordinate future community activities.

Ron and Catherine have been pastors in Wales and the West Country for over a year, and throughout their years within the movement, have been in numerous leadership and pastoral roles. To commemorate their time as leaders within our movement, Franklin and Cecilie Fortune sat down with the Ron and Catherine in order to hear about their experiences within the movement.

We would like to sincerely thank Ron and Catherine German for all they have given to their communities and wish them all the best in their future endeavours.